
 
 
 

9th May 2023 
 
 
Year 10 Parents Evening Thursday 18th May 2023: 4:00pm - 6:30pm 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
On Thursday 18th May we will be hosting our Year 10 parents evening.  The parents evening 
will start at 4:00pm and run until 6:30pm and you will get the opportunity to speak to all of your 
child’s teachers about the progress they are making in their GCSE/BTEC subjects.  In addition, 
a paper copy of your child’s progress report will be provided (the report will also be made 
available on the SIM’s app). 
 
Your child will start making appointments with their teachers this week.  It is essential that they 
accompany you to the parents evening and bring a copy of their appointments with them.  Each 
appointment will last 5 minutes then there will be a gap of 5 minutes enabling you to get to your 
next appointment on time.  We would ask that you arrive on site at least 10 minutes prior to 
your first appointment so you have plenty of time to sign in.   
 
On arrival you will notice that the work on our dining room extension has begun.  You will be 
able to access the site through the side doors to the restaurant and staff will be on hand to 
assist with directions.  The Academy will only be accessible via the Sheldon Heath Road 
entrance as the Kenmure Road entrance will be locked. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Billyeald 
Vice Principal 

 
 


